Office of Superintendent of Schools Board Meeting of September 12, 2001

August 29, 2001

Facilities Planning and Construction Suzanne A. Marshall, Chief Facilities Officer (Construction)

SUBJECT: THAT THE SCHOOL BOARD APPROVE AN INTERNAL REVIEW PROCESS IN CONNECTION WITH THE PLACEMENT OF TELECOMMUNICATION FACILITIES ON BOARD-OWNED PROPERTY

Staff is currently awaiting the issuance of a legal opinion on the referenced topic by the School Board Attorney's Office. Upon receipt of such opinion, additional information will be distributed to the Board prior to September 12, 2001.